We are rockport!
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Community Challenge 2020

Dear Families of RPS:

[bookmark: _GoBack]As a school-wide philanthropy, we are very happy and honored to be a part of this year’s Team MR8, a Marathon charity team created to help raise awareness and promote peaceful initiatives for the Martin W. Richard Foundation.

T-shirts to promote our Rockport community will be available online ONLY at https://www.customink.com/fundraising/martin-richard-foundation-community-spirit?ref=copy-link_social_desktop-campaign-page-share-top-v3&utm_campaign=desktop-campaign-page-share-top-v3&utm_content=martin-richard-foundation-community-spirit&utm_medium=social&utm_source=copy-link&side=front&type=1&zoom=false

For more information about Team MR8 and their community outreach programs, please check out www.teammr8.org. 

Thank you for your support! 
Together, We are ROCKPORT!
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